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Next Meeting 
 

  
 

 

MAIN PROGRAM 
 

PRV’s 
 
 

SPEAKER 
 

Mr. Joseph Burke  

Watts Water Technology 

 

 
 

 

PROGRAM SCHEDULE 
 

Social Hour     5:00 – 6:00 

Dinner      6:00 – 6:45 

Chapter Business    6:45 – 7:00 

Speaker / Technical Session  7:00 – 8:30 
 

 

MENU 
Iceberg Wedge 

Boneless Short Ribs 

Carrot Cake 
 

 

MEETING RESERVATIONS
 

$20.00 ONLINE Reservation 
(Please use the electronic invitation sent to you) 

$35.00 W/O Reservation 

$25.00 Call in Reservation 

Please reserve by Friday, September 4, 2015 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney,  

(508) 238 – 2030 

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 
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       President’s Report 
 

ASPE Boston Chapter members, 

 My name is Laurence Johnston, the current President of ASPE Boston Chapter. 
As the summer comes to an end our monthly Chapter meetings begin. I hope you can and 
will attend. I’m looking forward to seeing old friends and making new ones. It’s time to get 
back into the swing. 
 
 The Boston chapter Board, golf committee (Jeff Gooding and Luther Thevenin) 
and product show committee (Ethan Grossman and Pat McAuliffe) are working hard creat-
ing interesting, exciting and fun events for you. 

 We had sent out a call for white papers a while back. Thank you to those that 
responded. We will gladly accept more white papers we can use for our monthly meeting 
technical sessions. We are always looking for new and interesting topics. 

Best regards, 
  

Laurence D. Johnston CPD, President, Boston Chapter ASPE 
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     Kevin W. Lally, CET 
 
 

    Members 
 

    Rich Dean, CPD 

    Fredrick (Rick) Neth, EIT 
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Technical Report 
 

 

             Wow where did the summer go; feels like yesterday it was the fourth of July :- (. Anyways, I hope everyone enjoyed their 

summer and are looking forward to our September meeting at Lantana in Randolph MA on Tuesday, September 8, 2015. This year we will 

continue our mission to bring you interesting topics to keep our young and senior Designers, Engineers, and Affiliates up to date on a wide 

variety of industry related subjects.  

 

            The September technical topic will be on PRV’s. The session will focus on the sizing, designing, selection and proper installation of 

PRV’s. The subject will be presented by Mr. Joseph Burke from Watts Water Technology. Mr. Burke is the Principal Engineer at Watts Water 

Technologies ACV division. He has his BS & MS in Mechanical Engineering from the University of New Hampshire. He has 19 years of expe-

rience in the designing of control valves and regulators. He also is a Registered Professional Engineer in New Hampshire. 

            Just a few reminders: 

 

 October meeting will be held on October 20, 2015. (This is the third Tuesday of the month.) This meeting will be a lunch time meeting 

at Boston Society of Architects (BSA) located at 290 Congress Street, Suite 200 Boston, MA. 

 The 2015 ASPE Technical Symposium will be held in St. Louis from October 1-4 2015. Please visit  www.aspe.org. for additional infor-

mation. 

 Our Bi- annual Product show will be held on November 10, 2015. The seminars will be Rainwater Harvesting, Hot Water Recirculation, 

Lab Waste, Lab Water Domestic Boosters, Medical gas design, NFPA 4, and Mass Code updates. 

 

 I look forward to meeting and working with you as I take the office of Vice President Technical. 

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Ed Nadeau, VP Technical, ASPE Boston Chapter  

 

 

Newsletter Advertising 
 

 

WE OFFER BUSINESS CARD SIZE  

ADVERTISEMENT 
 

The exact size is 3½” Wide X 2” High. 

The cost for the advertisement is $650/yr. 

Ads will not be pro-rated. 
For an Ad Request Form & Payment information  

contact Dawn Pokorny at  

508-520-0133  or  dawnp@jhpokorny.net 

http://www.aspe.org
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                 Membership News 

 

  

                       Membership Update 

 

 The Boston Chapter ASPE would like to welcome the following six new members: 

 

Yevgeniy Zvoytenko  RDK Engineers    Associate Member 

Richard Downey EIT  Vanderweil Engineers  Associate Member 

Stephen Barrett   Watts Water Technologies  Affiliate Member 

Jeff Scilingo   Watts Water Technologies  Affiliate Member 

Matthew Fratantonio  Watts Water Technologies  Affiliate Member 

Jay Prabhakar   Bedford Controls   Associate Member 

 

 

 

Boston Chapter Sub-Committees looking for Volunteers 

 

 The Boston Chapter is looking for a dozen or more volunteers to help assist on a number of new committees being formed. Please 

review the descriptions below and let me know how you would like to help our chapter grow. 

 

Membership Sub-Committee: Volunteers for this committee will be asked to spend no more than a couple of hours 

each month contacting members whose membership is up for renewal, helping to recruit new members, updating our 

chapter email list as needed, and welcoming new members into the Boston Chapter. 

 

Mentor Sub-Committee: Volunteers will be assigned to become mentors to our new members, encouraging them to 

attend monthly meetings and seminars, introducing them to other members, and assisting them as an industry re-

source as needed. 

 

Plumbing Industry Resource Committee (PIRC): Looking for a few more Engineers, Contractors, Manufacturers and 

Affiliate members to sit on the Boston Chapter’s PIRC advisory committee. Members will meet every two months to 

discuss, review, recommend and propose new MA Plumbing Code updates. Volunteers will meet with representatives 

of the MA State Plumbing Board to discuss and propose revisions to the State’s plumbing code. 

 

 If you are interested in volunteering just a few hours of your time on any one of these committees, please contact me directly and 

we can discuss it in further detail. Email me at johnc@jhpokorny.net or call me at 508-223-9369. 

 

 

 

Study reference sources are now available for the CPDT exam 

 

 ASPE’s newest certification program, Certified Plumbing Design Technician (CPDT), provides professional recognition of plumbing 

designers who do not yet have the experience required for the Certified in Plumbing Design (CPD) designation. If you are taking the CPDT 

exam being held at testing sites around the country on October 29 and 30, ASPE has assembled a list of the CPDT exam tasks and associat-

ed references in the Plumbing Engineering Design Handbooks (if available) to aid in your studies. More information on this new tool and the 

CPDT exam can be found at aspe.org/cpdt. Registration for the exam is open until September 25. 

 

 

 

ASPE announces a free text renewal service for members 
 

 As part of ASPE’s ongoing efforts to streamline member services, members now have the option to receive membership renewal 

reminders via automated SMS texts. If you opt-in, two messages will be sent to your cell phone if you have not renewed your membership. 

The first message will be sent 15 days prior to your membership expiration date, and the second message will go out on the day of the expi-

ration date. You will be provided with a number to call in your membership renewal payment in addition to a link that will connect you to our 

online renewal system.  

 

 If you would like to participate, go to aspe.org/user, log in with your username and password, add your cell phone number to your 

record, and make sure you click the “opt in” box, which will give ASPE permission to send you renewal reminders via SMS. If you have any 

questions, contact Stacey A. Kidd, Director of Membership and Meetings, at skidd@aspe.org.   
 

 

 

By John Callahan, CPD, V.P. Membership, Boston Chapter ASPE 

mailto:johnc@jhpokorny.net
https://aspe.org/content/certified-plumbing-design-technician
x-apple-data-detectors://12
https://aspe.org/content/certified-plumbing-design-technician
x-apple-data-detectors://14
https://aspe.org/user
mailto:skidd@aspe.org


 www.aspebostonchapter.org    5             www.aspe.com 



 www.aspebostonchapter.org    6             www.aspe.com 

           Legislative Report 

         
 On Wednesday, August 5, 2015 The Board of State Examiners of Plumbers and Gas Fitters invited interested members of 

the public to attend an open forum to provide input with regards to topics and possible changes the Board should consid-

er to the 248 CMR 3.00 to 11.00. The meeting took place at the Board office at 1000 Washington Street, Boston, MA 

02118, 1st floor, Room 1-D.  

The followings are some of the many suggestions that were presented to the Board for possible change considerations:  

 

1. Adopt the model International Plumbing Code with Massachusetts amendments as the basis for the next edition of the 248 CMR 

plumbing code  

2. Include a plumbing fixture unit table for the low flow fixtures.  

3. Add the hunter’s curve into the 248 CMR plumbing code.  

4. Add medical gas to the plumbing code. The installation of the med gas piping are by license plumbers.  

5. Allow PVC piping in commercial buildings.  

6. Section 10.10 table 1: Minimum Facilities for Building Occupancy, add large retail stores in table.  

7. Section 10.22: Figures, add diagram for car garages explain the vent requirement.  

8. Remove the restriction for CPVC piping and allow the use of CPVC in all applications.  

9. Eliminate the vent piping requirement to the clear water waste connection. This connection ties into the storm drainage stack. The roof 

drain can serve as the vent outlet thru the roof.  

10. Provide an exception to not include drain fixture unit for general floor drains on sanitary piping calculation. General use floor drains 

such as the drains in toilet rooms and mechanical rooms do not normally collect large amount of water.  

11. Eliminate requirement for separate student/staff restrooms in higher education consistent with the present fixture requirement for 

each user group.  

12. Clarify the method for determining occupant load for dormitory laundries.  

13. Removal of the need for Board approval of specific plumbing fixtures (including water heaters) if the fixture has already been approved 

by a national testing agency or laboratory.  

 

The Board of Examiners of Plumbers & Gas Fitters assured the group that all of their suggestions will be considered during the code revi-

sion process. The board will make every effort to keep us informed during this ongoing process.  

 

Luther Thevenin, CPD, Candidate for VP Legislative 

 

Sr. Plumbing/Fire Protection Engineer (Design) - Framingham, MA  

 

 

Responsibilities: 

 Strong understanding of engineering lifecycle related to Plumbing/Fire Protection 
deliverables. 

 Work directly with lead engineers to design Plumbing/Fire Protection systems for 
Biotech and Pharmaceutical clients. 

 Detailed design experience for Plumbing/Fire Protection systems. 

 Layout and size equipment on floor plans.  

 Responsibilities will likely include demonstrated understanding of utili-
ties,  plumbing, lab waste piping, fire protection, etc. 

 Ability to coordinate and interact effectively with other MEP disciplines.  

 Identifying deliverables, defining requirements, creating design drawings. 

 Develop technical specifications and layouts while working in tandem with pro-
ject managers and engineers across multiple disciplines. 

 
Qualifications: 

 Must be a licensed P.E. 

 Bachelor's degree in Plumbing/Fire Protection or Mechanical Engineering. 

 10+ years of facility design and construction in clean room, laboratories, biotech, 
pharma, or Life sciences industries. 

 Strongly motivated, well organized, and shows professional initiative. 

 Takes ownership of assignments, can work both independently and as part of the 
team. 

 The ability to work independently as well as in a team environment effectively. 

 The ability to work in a fast-paced and challenging environment. 

 Excellent organization skills with the ability to manage multiple tasks simultane-
ously. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Contact Information: 

Michel M. Awadalla, P.E., LEED®AP 

Department Manager, 

Mechanical Electrical & Plumbing  

DPS Engineering 

Framingham Office: +1 508 532 6760 x21 

Direct Dial: +1 508 861 3711 

Mobile: +1 508 808 8698 

www.dpsgroupglobal.com 

 

 

 

 

 

www.jhpokorny.net 
getinfo@jhpokorny.net   

 

1502 Providence Highway 

Norwood, MA  02062 
Tel (781) 762 - 2661    Fax (781) 762 - 5949 

http://www.dpseng.com/
mailto:getinfo@jhpokorny.net
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Pumping Systems 

ACT D’Mand 

Grundfos Boosters 

Grundfos Circulators 

PACO Pumps 

Zoeller Sump/Swg 

Water Heating 

American 

AO Smith 

John Wood 

STATE 

Takagi 

Fixtures 

Aquatic 

Grohe 

Steamist 

TOTO 

Vil-

leroy&Boch 

Piping/Valves 

ApolloXpress 

ApolloBackflo 

Circuit Solver 

Uponor 

Wardflex 

info@urell.com 617-923-9500 www.urell.com 

The Fire Pump Testing Company 
 

Evaluation, Testing and Certification of Fire Suppression Systems 

Fire Pump Testing, Standpipe Testing and Building Commissioning 

Hydrant Flow Testing and Water Supply Analysis 
Residential and Commercial System Installation and Service 

Fire Protection Design and Engineering - System Hydraulic Analysis 

 
                                                   Tel: (617) 971-0700 

                                                        Fax: (617) 524-7171 

Cell: (617) 592-4236 
11 Varney Street                     http: //www.thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Boston, MA 02130-4109       Email: tom@thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Thomas Duross CPD         Member: ASPE, NFPA, AFSA, FCCCHR, BBB 

 
 

TRO Jung|Brannen is an international design firm headquartered in the 
Seaport district of Boston with a major concentration in Healthcare and 
Life Sciences Projects. 

 
The ideal candidate: 

 Has 2+ years’ experience in the development of plumbing and 
fire protection systems documentation with interest in  
developing design skills. 

 Is capable of working independently with support from senior 
staff. 

 Holds a BSME or equivalent. 

 Has a working knowledge of CADD, REVIT and BIM platforms. 
 
We are also accepting resume’s for Mechanical Designers with similar 
qualifications and expectations. 

 

For consideration, please submit your resume through our website: 
www.trojb.com/careers 

             

Plumbing/Fire Protection Designer 
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KIRSCHNER ASSOCIATES, INC. 
8 Abbey Lane, PO Box 312 

Middleboro, MA 02346-0312 

Tel: 800-752-1588 Fax: 508-947-0850 

www.kirschnerassociates.com 

 

PATTERSON-KELLEY 

AMERIDEX PHX  WENDLAND TANK 

RITE BOILERS NATCO HEATERS 

SECURITY CHIMNEYS 

Proud to Represent 

 
 

173 Spark Street, Brockton, MA  02302 

Phone: 508-894-2000 | Fax:  508-894-2001 

Inside@goodingd.com | www.goodingd.com 

mailto:Inside@goodingd.com
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Accardi 3 J. H. Pokorny Associates 6 T & S Brass 9 

Air Energy 5 K Ross Co. 6 Toto 8 

Bradley 5 Kirschner Associates, Inc. 8 Tower Hill Sales 9 

David Gooding, Inc. 5 Leonard Valve 5 Urell 7 

Elkay 7 Lubrizol Advanced Materials, Inc. 3 Victaulic 7 

Emerson Swan 10 Milwaukee Valve 5 Viega 10 

Environmental Air Specialties 10 Navien 9 W.P. Haney / Watts 5 

Fire Pump Testing Company 7 RL Stone Co. New England 9 Walter F. Morris 9 

Gourley 5 SCHOTT 8   

Guardian Equipment 9 Sloan Valve Company 5   

Index of Paid Advertisers 

Proud to Represent 

 
 

173 Spark Street, Brockton, MA  02302 

Phone: 508-894-2000 | Fax:  508-894-2001 

Inside@goodingd.com | www.goodingd.com 

Inside@goodingd.com | www.goodingd.com 

mailto:Inside@goodingd.com
mailto:Inside@goodingd.com
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A.S.P.E. 

P.O. Box 111 

East Walpole, MA  02032 
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SEPT 
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